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From: Aidan Nelson  
Sent: 19 July 2012 3:14 AM 
To: Eyles, Andrew 
Cc: info@raildeliverygroup.org 
Subject: RDG Consultation 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
I fully support the intent of the consultation and the preferred option going forward. I think it 
important given the reference to improving safety performance contained in paragraph 1.2.c of the 
consultation document that the to be developed RDG terms of reference to be are explicit as to the 
basis on which the RDG will address issues where it is credible that decisions will have an impact on 
delivered safety performance and that the basis on which RDG will engage with RSSB is similarly 
explicit.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Aidan Nelson 
Community Safety Partnerships Ltd 
 


